
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, December 02, 2016. 

 
Activities taking place Monday are:  Mini Girls Basketball 4:00-5:45 p.m. 
Mini Boys Basketball 5:45-7:15 p.m.  Middle School Boys Basketball 
7:15-8:45 p.m. 
 
CCS school clothing that was ordered earlier in the fall should be here  
within the next few days. 
 
The PSSC meeting has been postponed until December 13, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Please note a change in the Cafeteria menu.  Due to two scheduled swimming trips  
and Class Christmas parties there will be no hot lunch meals in the cafeteria on the last  
week of school before Christmas, December 20-22, 2016.  However the cafeteria will  
still be selling milk on those 3 days. 
 
Monday, December 19th will be our Annual Christmas Dinner.  This is free for all 
students and staff. 
 
Monday, December 5th will be the last day to bring in PJs In Memory of Emma 
Pearson.  Thank you for helping the Me to We Group with this Drive. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
Those parents who wish to enroll their children in the Grade 1, Grade 3 or Grade 6  
Entry French Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic 
registration form located on the ASD-W web site at www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca. 
The registration form will be available from November 23, 2016 to December 20, 2016. 
Deadline for registration is December 20, 2016. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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